
 

 

 

 

 
 

15 December 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We write to advise that, after Christmas, any PGW students who need to access the Walderslade Girls’ 
School site or Greenacre Academy site should do so using each respective school’s front reception. 
This is for the following reasons: 
 
o Too few students have their lanyards and are reliant on others letting them in (lanyards form 

part of the Sixth Form dress code and must be worn at all times) 
o When Sixth Form come on site they need to sign in and out for fire safety reasons (e.g. in the 

instance we need to evacuate)  
o To monitor attendance at break and lunchtimes 
 
This new arrangement will start when students return after the Christmas break. We would also like to 
take this opportunity to remind students and parents/carers that the last day of school for PGW students 
is Tuesday 20th December. Students will be required to attend periods 1 and 2 and then make their way 
to the Common Room after break time/start of period 3 for an assembly. Mr. Roberts will dismiss 
students once the end of Term Christmas assembly has finished. 
 
Thank you for your on-going support and we wish you a restful Christmas, 
 

 
 
Mr. M. Roberts       Ms. J. Wall 
Head of Sixth Form      Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 
Email: robem008@sflt.org.uk     Email: wallj024@sflt.org.uk 
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